
Frontier Fishing Club

Advisors:
Daniel Mascio
Fred Carstens

The Frontier Fishing Club is a new club in the 2023 - 2024 school year. The club
plans to meet after school monthly. During these meetings, students will learn
about local fish species and fishing tactics. The club welcomes both novice and
experienced anglers.

The club also plans to take students to local waterways to implement the skills
they learn. Some of the first trips to local waterways may occur on weekends in
which students would be dropped off and picked up by a parent or guardian.

At this time, the club will communicate with students and parents via the schools
daily announcements and google classroom. Students and parents can join
google classroom with the following code: btg7jb

If you have any questions, please reach out to the first contact person listed
below. Thank you!

1st Contact: Mr.Mascio dmascio@frontiercsd.org
2nd Contact: Mr. Carstens fcarstens@frontiercsd.org
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